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December 9, 2022 

Calling all Angels! 😇😇 

Christmas is a special time here at 
Misericordia Place, and the start of the 
holiday season always begins with our 
MHC Foundation’s cherished Angel 
Squad. 

Our 27th annual Angel Squad is now in full 
swing!

Angel Squad donations will fund a myriad of projects, with a very special designation 
to Misericordia Place:  

Music & Memory Program Supplies 

o
Music is a shared activity that fosters connection, even virtually, between a non-
verbal resident and their family. 

Connecting through music is something that can be shared with all of our 
residents and your generous gift of $100 could provide all the supplies 
necessary (including an MP3 player!) for each MP resident.
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If you are interested in sharing some 
holiday cheer - of any amount - with 
your gift to MHC this year, there are 
two easy options to donate: 

1. Phone 204-788-8458

2. Visit misericordiafoundation.com

P.S. Can you spot me and our Misericordia Place angelic RCMs Sarah and Tara at 
last year's Angel Squad?  

The Angel Squad campaign runs now until December 13: there is still time to 

make your end-of-year donation! 

Yours sincerely, 

Jennifer Taylor, Director, Long-Term Care 
204-788-8451 
jtaylor@misericordia.mb.ca 
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